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Upcoming meeting
Our first regular meeting of the year will be held Monday, September 26 th at the Senior Center at 112 South 2nd 

Street in Centerville at 6:30 p.m.  Our program will feature Bill Strouce from Richmond Civic Theatre.  Dinner will  
be catered for $7 featuring an entre, two sides, salad, dessert and drink.  A survey will be taken on what kinds of  
meals you would like at future meetings.  Remember, if you make a reservation for dinner, be ready to pay for it!

Steak Fry kicks off new Lions year
Around  twenty  members  and  guests  enjoyed  the  Centerville  Lions  Club 
Steak Fry Monday evening, September 12th.  Held at the Log Cabin behind 
the  Mansion  House,  the  dinner  included  steaks,  augratin  potatoes,  slaw, 
peach crisp and drinks. The dinner was made again this year by Lion Paul 
Elstro's wife, Marie. 

After a short business session led by President Tim Hill, many retired to the 
Mansion House for some card games.

Program schedule released
First vice president and program chair Joe Elstro is lining up programs for our meetings this year.  The first will  
be this Monday evening featuring Bill  Strouce from Richmond Civic Theatre.  Lion Joe is also active in the 
theatre and this promises to be an interesting program for members.  

Other programs lined up so far include: Marie Bunch from the Centerville Library on October 10 followed by  
Town Council  president Dan Wandersee on October 24 who will  present an update on what's going on in 
Centerville.  The pork industry will be the topic of the November 14 th meeting.  The first half of the year will end 
with our annual Christmas Banquet on December 12th which is being planned now.

Brian's Trike Race
October 9, 2011

Brian's Trike Race raises funds for the Indiana School for the Blind and Visually Impaired (ISBVI) to support 
activities at the school.

Information about the race can be found at www.inlionsforisbvi.org.

Lion Pat Henninger, Trustee for ISBVI and Chair for this year's annual race. 
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